## TOWN OF WESTWOOD COMMONWEALTH of MASSACHUSETTS

Nora Loughnane, Director <a href="mailto:nloughnane@townhall.westwood.ma.us">nloughnane@townhall.westwood.ma.us</a> (781) 251-2595



Janice Barba, Licensing Administrator

jbarba@tow##### [781] 320-1366

COMMUNITY & ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT LICENSING

TOWN CLERK TOWN OF WESTWOOD

## NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

MKP, LLC d/b/a CHIARA BISTRO 569 HIGH STREET PETITION FOR CHANGE OF BENEFICAL INTEREST

The BOARD OF SELECTMEN, as Local Licensing Authority, will conduct a public hearing on Monday, March 20, 2017 at 7:30 PM in the Selectmen's Meeting Room at Town Hall, 580 High Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090.

The purpose of the hearing will be to consider a Petition for Change of Beneficial Interest for Chiara Bistro located at 569 High Street, Westwood, Massachusetts.

All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and make their views known to the Board of Selectmen.

Questions in advance of the hearing may be directed to Licensing Administrator Janice Barba at 781-320-1366.

## **BOARD OF SELECTMEN**

Nancy C. Hyde, Chairman Michael F. Walsh John M. Hickey